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Report of the Event 

 

On April 16th, 2024, a one-day workshop on the topic 'Entrepreneurship Development' 

was organized by the Department of Computer Science, Hindu Kanya Mahavidyalaya, 

Jind. The program was presided over by the principal of the college, Dr. Punam Mor 

and conducted by Mrs. Shivani, Assistant Professor of Computer Science Department. 

The resource person of the workshop was Mr. Siddharth Wanjari, former manager 

Aakash and Byju's. He explained to the students in detail about the definition, 

characteristics, need, process, types of entrepreneurships and the risks faced by 

entrepreneurs. He explained the characteristics of entrepreneurship development, the 

ability to make new changes, decision-making skills and management. He said that 

entrepreneurs are needed for the development of the economy and it provides 

employment opportunities and innovation. He also explained financial risk, personal 

risk, career risk and psychological risk in entrepreneurship. He explained in detail the 

difference between an entrepreneur and a manager with examples. He said that the 

process of doing business starts from the moment the entrepreneur starts thinking about 

what business he wants to do. He told the students to pay attention to market research 

and said that before starting a business, market research has to be done. You also have 

to see the needs of your customers as to how you can fulfil the needs of your customers 

and grow your business well. He tried to explain the subject with interesting examples 

through PPT. In this workshop, 38 students of the college participated. At the end of 

the program, Mrs. Shivani, Assistant Professor of Computer Science thanked everyone. 

President of the Managing Committee Dr. Anshul Singla and Principal Dr. Punam Mor 

congratulated the Computer Science Department for successfully organizing the 

workshop. On this occasion, Mrs. Anju, Assistant Professor of Mathematics and Dr. 

Monika, Mrs. Kirti, Mrs. Nischal, Mrs. Vinny and Ms. Surbhi were especially present 

there. 
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